Republic of the Philippines
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
NATIONAL COMMISSION ON MUSLIM FILIPINOS

www.ncmf.gov.ph

2025 HAJJ ADVISORY
BPE No. 2025-021
April 5, 2025
To: ALL CONCERNED PARTICIPATING SHEIKHS AND INTENDING PILGRIMS
Subject: FINAL REMINDER: DEADLINE FOR PHYSICAL PASSPORT SUBMISSION FOR HAJJ

VISA PROCESSING (REFERENCE: 2025 HAJJ ADVISORY BPE SERIES NO. 2025-019,
DATED MARCH 24, 2025)

The National Commission on Muslim Filipinos-Bureau of Pilgrimage and Endowment (NCMF-BPE) reminds
the public of the final deadline for the submission of your physical passports to the BPE for the processing
of your Hajj visas.

The absolute and final deadline for the submission of physical passports at the BPE is on Tuesday, April
8, 2025.

We regret to inform you that any paid pilgrim who fails to comply with this deadline of April 8, 2025, will
unfortunately result in the forfeiture of your allocated Hajj slot. However, these pilgrims will be eligible
for a refund in accordance with the NCMF-BPE's established refund policies.

Should there be any forfeited slots as of the deadline on April 8, 2025, the BPE will prioritize the
accommodation of eligible applicants from the official waitlist.

For any urgent inquiries or clarifications, please contact the NCMF-BPE through the contact details provided
below:

B ncmibpe@gmail.com B ncmtgovph facebook.com/ehaijjPH

ZA EN M. USUDAN

Director IV

For information and strict compliance.

79 Jocfer Annex Building., Commonwealth Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 1101
Trunkline No.: (02) 5322-3400 / Tel. No. (02) 8952-4540 / Telefax No. (02) 8952-4875
Email: externalrelations@ncmf.gov.ph / ncmf.osec@gmail.com
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